The Otsego Town Board held a Budget Workshop on the 24th day of October 2011 at the Town Building, Fly Creek, and NY at 6:00 PM.

Town Board Members Present:

Meg KiernanSupervisorBill MichaelsCouncilmanAnne Geddes-AtwellCouncilwomanCarl WennerCouncilmanJohn SchallertCouncilman

Also Present:

Pamela Deane Town Clerk

Supervisor Kiernan call the Budget Workshop meeting to order and distributed copies of the Tentative Budget which included modifications from the October 19th workshop.

The Board discussed at great length the salary amounts to be budgeted for the Town Justices and Court Clerk positions. It was decided to budget \$7,500.00 for each of the two Justice positions and a maximum of \$7,500.00 pending experience, for the Court Clerk.

MOTION by Councilman Michaels, seconded by Councilwoman Geddes-Atwell to adopt the Tentative Budget and schedule a Public Hearing for the now Preliminary Budget for November 9th at 7:00 PM.

MOTION CARRIED: All were in favor.

Meeting ended at 6:45 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Pamela Deane Town Clerk